
hi brad.  thank you for your e-mail and informing me of your concerns regarding the above-
captioned matter.  
 
as to your request to reschedule this matter, you should be prepared to deal with this issue 
at the open meeting on the 23rd, as one commissioner cannot dictate that this matter be 
stricken from the agenda. however, it could be pushed forward by the commission after 
discussion at the open meeting -- if the commissioners concur in that result.  your concerns 
regarding more process are noted, and you should continue to discuss the scheduling of this 
matter with glenn blackmon.  if you would like to meet with me before the open meeting, 
please let me know and an appropriate time can be arranged. pat 
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